
 

Village of Garden City Wins Gold Award in 
AAA’s 59th Annual Traffic Safety Program 
 

The Village of Garden City has won a Gold Award for efforts during 2022 in AAA 

Northeast’s Community Traffic Safety Awards Program, John Corlett, Vice President of 

Public & Government Affairs, announced today. AAA has long recognized communities 

that make outstanding efforts to make the region’s roads safer for motorists, bicyclists, and 

pedestrians. 

AAA Northeast’s focus is on the national Safe System Approach, which considers 

five key areas- Safe Roadway Users, Safe Vehicles, Safe Speeds, Safe Roads, and Post-

Crash Care. This puts the onus on both communities as well as the roadway users that we 

all share in the responsibility for road safety. The Village was cited for stepping up and 

adjusting its many traffic safety efforts for 2022 to keep roadway incidents down. This 

included participation in numerous safety campaigns from New York State, the Governor’s 

Traffic Safety Committee, and AAA to promote safe driving initiatives such as reducing 

impaired driving, speed reduction, seat belt use, safe teen driving, and pedestrian/cycling 

safety. 

Congratulations to the Village of Garden City, Commissioner Ken Jackson, and the 

many communities participating in this prestigious annual awards program.    

AAA Northeast is a not-for-profit auto club with 67 offices in Rhode Island, Massachusetts, Connecticut, New Jersey, New 
Hampshire, and New York, providing more than 6 million local AAA members with travel, insurance, finance, and auto-

related services. 

Use our online request system for easy and convenient roadside service: 

AAA.com/GetMoving or through the AAA app 

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnortheast.aaa.com%2Fautomotive%2Fget-moving.html%3Fdl%3Dgetmoving%26zip%3D02920%26devicecd%3DPC&data=05%7C01%7CKBlackburn%40aaanortheast.com%7Cc1678e0bad7c44d1820508dbc448bd50%7C0ccc4f560dac42a5a6f6467387e586c0%7C0%7C0%7C638319588909396768%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zFuOBm66yAosenq1mmy%2FkkK2RRGi%2B5EhGfPObpoYl0E%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnortheast.aaa.com%2Fgeneral%2Fapp.html&data=05%7C01%7CKBlackburn%40aaanortheast.com%7Cc1678e0bad7c44d1820508dbc448bd50%7C0ccc4f560dac42a5a6f6467387e586c0%7C0%7C0%7C638319588909396768%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3r6%2FyUo14BpMyuFCEzD1LTXDmshZQGqjsAOcevo%2FmJ0%3D&reserved=0

